
WHITBOURNE PARISH COUNCIL 
 

 

Whitbourne War Memorial 
 

Donations 
 
 
 
Whitbourne Parish Council has obtained a grant to help restore the war 
memorial in Whitbourne. 
 
The grant covers half the cost. This gives us all an opportunity to honour the 
memory of those from our community who have died in war. It seems 
especially fitting to do this at the centenary of the end of the Great War. 
 
If you would like to contribute please send your cheque payable to 
“Whitbourne Parish Council", in an envelope marked "War Memorial" to: 
 
Kevin Phillips 
(Clerk to the Parish Council) 
Stockings Barn 
Wishmore Farm 
Whitbourne 
WR6 5SR 
 
Thank you 
 


